

PRESIDENT, LOS ANGELES CITY COUNCIL

January 6, 2011

Dear Friends,

It is a pleasure to join you at the "For the Love of Hollywood" gala to celebrate our progress toward building Hollywood Central Park.

Tonight, we honor those who have helped us make magnificent strides and we inspire others to join us as we plant the seeds that will one day flourish, forever changing the face of Hollywood.

It is clear that green space is an amenity that is deeply lacking in the heart of our iconic American city. When the park is built, it will truly be worthy of Hollywood legend.

Congratulations and thank you for your continued support in our effort to realize a greener, more beautiful Los Angeles for our communities, our children, and our future.

Sincerely,

ERIC GARCETTI

President, Los Angeles City Council Councilmember, District Thirteen



COLUMN TEND